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I oppose this idea, but If this bill moves forward, please amend it so it goes on a 

ballot measure before all voters in Oregon.   

 

I am a registered Republican and this seems like a wasteful and expensive change to 

a very efficient system.  I mean wasteful in the broad sense, not just for state and 

local government, but to voters who have to waste valuable time and money to drive 

to a polling location and stand in line to vote.  This would impact rural voters 

especially who have some distance to drive and transportation cost per mile is not 

cheap.   

  

 

  


